From: PEATS, Richard [mailto:Richard.Peats@english-heritage.org.uk] 
Sent: 20 October 2011 14:50
To: Andrew Lewis
Cc: PEATS, Richard
Subject: 11/01427/F Heyford Park, Hardened Aircraft Shelters 
Dear Andrew
 

Thank you for consulting English Heritage with regards to the above application. We do not wish to comment on this occasion and recommend that the application is determined according to national and local policy guidance, and on the basis of your expert conservation advice.
If you would like further advice on this application, please contact us to explain your request. Please re-consult us if there are material changes to the proposal. We will then consider whether such changes might lead us to object. If they do, and if your authority is minded to grant consent, you should notify the Secretary of State of this application in accordance with Circular 08/2009.

Regards

 

Richard Peats
 

Historic Buildings and Areas Adviser (Berks, Bucks & Oxon)
English Heritage South East Region
01483 252026
07824 527162
 

